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FEBRUARY 1 - 10



  Dear families,

The fun and excitement of our annual Book Fair begins today at Immanuel Christian Elementary School! To adapt to our changing needs, Scholastic has developed a Virtual Book Fair to provide an opportunity for our students and families to experience the joy of reading together.

Our Scholastic Virtual Book Fair will take place from February 1 to February 10, 2021.  You can visit it our school’s Scholastic Virtual Book Fair site by using this link:

https://bookfairs-canada.myshopify.com/pages/5155115

Hover over link and control + click the link to:
· SAVE it to your browser
· WATCH videos of popular new titles
· SHOP for books of your choice
 
SHIPPING IS FREE ON ALL ORDERS PLACED BETWEEN 6:00 AND 8:00 ON WEDNESDAY EVENINGS (Feb 3 and Feb 10) AND ON ORDERS OVER $40.

LIVING BOOKS

Living Books is a private provider of Christian Books separate from Scholastic Books. Living Books has also provided us with an opportunity to purchase books and cards to raise money for our school learning commons.  To access their website and see the catalogues, go to livingbooks.ca/products.  Across the top of the page, choose the option "products" and double click on the catalogue you would like to look at.    When you have decided what you would like to purchase, go to the home page and double click on "shop now" from the options across the top of the page.   Add your choices to the cart and then checkout.  Fill in the information on the left side of the page.  RIGHT BELOW THE BOX WHERE YOU ENTER YOUR CREDIT CARD INFORMATION, THERE IS AN OPTION TO '"ADD A COUPON CODE".   CLICK THAT OPTION AND ENTER "BOOKFAIRICES".  THIS STEP IS VERY IMPORTANT, AS THIS IS HOW YOU GET FREE SHIPPING AND THE SCHOOL GETS REWARD POINTS TO PURCHASE NEW BOOKS FOR THE LEARNING COMMONS. 

 Living Books will be delivered to the school and sent home with the students.   We have a limited number of catalogues at the school, if you do not have access to a computer.  Please contact me at nellie.konynenbelt@lethsd.ab.ca or at (403) 317-7860 and I will send one home with the student.  

Feel free to pass on the information regarding our virtual book fair to family and friends who you think might be interested.  Remember, all purchases benefit our school and earn Rewards that can be redeemed for books and Education Resources for our school’s library.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this year's virtual book fair.  

Happy Reading!
Nellie Konynenbelt 
Learning Commons Facilitator 
Immanuel Christian Elementary School
Nellie.konynenbelt@lethsd.ab.ca
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